
Dear [Alumni Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! Thank you for attending our recent alumni networking 

event. It was a pleasure to see so many familiar faces and to connect with everyone. 

Your feedback is invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few 

minutes to share your thoughts on the event. Please consider the following questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the event? 

• Were there any aspects you think could be improved? 

• How did you find the overall organization and flow of the event? 

We are committed to making our future events even better, and your input will help us achieve 

that. Please click on the link below to complete a short feedback survey: 

[Survey Link] 

Thank you once again for being a part of our alumni community. We look forward to hearing 

your thoughts! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

